


THE PULSE: GETTING INVOLVED

In the last issue, we spoke about the importance of mental health and 
caring for yourself and those around you. It’s just as important to think 
about your personal and professional growth. 

What are your goals? Where do you see yourself headed?

As a PSE member, you may not know that you have many 
opportunities to grow just by getting involved in your local 
chapter.

We are excited to introduce PSE’s Regional Steward Training, 
available for those currently serving in these important roles and any 
member interested in learning how a few hours a month during the 
work week can make a big difference and their union chapter stronger.

ü This includes building reps, membership officers, classification reps, 
and other members in similar leadership roles. 

ü It doesn’t matter what your chapter calls them, these roles are vital 
in keeping your coworkers connected and up-to-date about the issues 
that affect our work.

ü This training is designed to give you a better understanding of your 
role in your local chapter and in our union statewide.

ü You will gain access to the knowledge and tools necessary to build a 
stronger chapter and a stronger union. 

Visit PSEClassified.org to register for a training near you!

Join us, have an open mind, and be ready to share. Email 
education@pseofwa.org if you have any questions.

YOUR UNION BENEFITS:  
PSE SCHOLARSHIPS
PSE is proud to assist its members and their 
dependents pursuing their educational goals.
This year PSE will distribute $20,000 in scholarships to 
members in good standing or their dependents who plan to 
enroll or attend school within a 12-month period, beginning 
June 2018.

The PSE Member Scholarship provides financial assistance 
for members who wish to enhance their skills or pursue 
additional educational goals.

Charlie Nyholm from PSE Bethel Chapter received a 2017 PSE 
Scholarship, and used it to enroll in the pupil transportation 
program at CWU.

“We never talked about college in my generation,” said 
Nyholm. “But with the scholarship, it boosted my confidence. 
It made me think, ‘I can achieve this.’  It’s something I can do.”

In addition to the PSE Member Scholarship, the PSE 
Dependent Scholarship provides financial assistance after 
high school to dependents of PSE members, including 
grandchildren, interested in continuing their education.

Applications must be completed and returned to the 
PSE State Office by March 1, 2018. 
Recipients will be selected by the Scholarship Committee 
who will evaluate the applicant’s academic ability, financial 
need and appreciation of labor. 

Visit PSEClassified.org to and click on “Scholarships” 
under the “Membership Benefits” dropdown to 
read the full selection criteria and to download an 
application.

3.

“It’s a great opportunity. 
I’m thankful it was an 
option, otherwise I would 
have had to put schooling 
off and save ahead. It’s 
helped enrich my life, but 
it affects more than me. 
It affects my family.” 		
		

-Charlie Nyholm, 
Routing and Planning Technician 
Bethel School District
2017 PSE Scholarship Recipient

PSE Leaders from across the state attended fall’s New Leadership Academy series. 
Don’t miss out on the new training opportunies coming in 2018!



P.O. Box 798
Auburn, WA 98071-0798

4.

GET CONNECTED...

facebook.com/PSEClassified

@PSEClassified

instagram.com/pseclassified

www.pseclassified.org 

866-820-5652

Text “PSE” to 787753 for text alerts
Stay up-to-date with your union today!

WHAT’S TRENDING: AMERICA NEEDS UNION JOBS
Too many jobs today aren’t union and don’t pay enough to support a family. By shipping jobs overseas, outsourcing, and pushing 
anti-union legislation and court cases, the rich and powerful want to strip away our power to join together. The Janus v. AFSCME case 
in the Supreme Court is the latest attempt by big corporations and billionaires to rig the system against working people. 
It is an attack on the good, union jobs that our communities need.

In our state, groups like the so-called Freedom Foundation are contacting public employees in an effort to convince them to drop their 
union membership before the Supreme Court hears the case on February 26th. They say that employees can “give themselves a raise” by 
becoming a non-member, but don’t mention that full-time union members make more per week than their non-union counterparts. 
 
Workers in non-right-to-work states make $1558 more than workers in right-to-work states, on average. However, the wage gap 
between public and private-sector employees in states that have passed anti-worker laws is over 14%.

Unions work. Together, we will continue to fight not only for good union jobs, but also for quality and affordable healthcare, racial justice, 
clean air and water, commonsense immigration reform, affordable higher education, equal pay for equal work, and other issues that 
impact working families. We won’t let any Supreme Court decision keep us from building a strong, innovative 21st-century union. 

Protect your rights. Let your field representative and chapter leadership know if you are approached by a representative 
from the Freedom Foundation, or any other anti-worker group that urges you to drop your union membership.

COMING EVENTS:

January 27-March 10, 2018			   March 1, 2018		 March 12-16, 2018
Regional Steward Trainings	          	        Scholarship Deadline	 Education Support Professionals Week

“If we don’t have unions, then will the Freedom Foundation be there to represent us when we have an issue with our employer? When 
we are unfairly accused of something? Will you be there to represent us to make sure we get our breaks and lunch times every day? 
Will you also be helping us gain fair wages, affordable health insurance, and sick leave?” 
						      -Bunky Jonavich, Peninsula Chapter, in an email to the Freedom Foundation


